
REPORT OF THE COMMITTEE

Thursday, May 20, 1965.

The Standing Committee on Transport and Communications to which was 
referred the Bill S-7, intituled: “An Act respecting Interprovincial Pipe Line 
Company”, has in obedience to the order of reference of May 11th, 1965, ex­
amined the said Bill and now reports the same without any amendment.

Your Committee further recommends that the Parliamentary fees paid 
upon the Bill at the last Session apply to the Bill at this Session.

All of which is respectfully submitted.

A. K. HUGESSEN, 
Chairman.
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